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Blessings to you on this 21st week after Pentecost! October is an
interesting month for St. Paul’s, so read on for details!

In Memory of Suzanne
White

Suzanne White passed away on Friday,
October 11th. She was a faithful
parishioner of St. Paul’s and a member of
Daughters of the King. Funeral
arrangements are currently pending.

May her soul and the souls of the faithful

departed rest in peace, and may light

perpetual shine upon them.

This Week at St. Paul's:

Sunday, October 27th - 9:30am - Choir Practice/Enquirers Class

10:30am - Holy Eucharist

11:30am - Coffee Hour
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Tell Your St. Pauls Story
For the next few Sundays, parishioners are
invited to briefly share what St. Paul’s
means to them during the announcements
portion of the service! See Rachel or Susan
if you would like to be included on a
Sunday this October.

Enquirers Class
Enquirers classes are held at 9:30 am on
Sunday mornings, and are the first step to
being confirmed. We look forward to seeing
you there!

More News!
To sign up for more news about the diocese,
scan the QR code! This will bring you to a page
to sign up for both the new TME-news and the
Mississippi Episcopalian.
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ECW Annual Fall
Conference
This year's Episcopal
Church Women's Annual
Fall COnference will take
place on Saturday,
November 9, at St. Peters
by-the-Lake. Registration is
25$ a person, including
lunch, from 9:00 a.m. to
10:00 a.m.

The featured speaker is our
very own Carolyn Terry!

RSVP by Oct. 23rd to

episcopalchurchwomenms@gmail.com

mailto:episcopalchurchwomenms@gmail.com
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Rainbow Cafe
This week's Rainbow
Cafe turned out great!
All the kids had a
fantastic time drinking
coffee, decorating
halloween cookies, and
playing intense rounds
of sorry. We are all
looking forward to next
month's dates!
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St. Paul's Pastoral Care Team provides emotional support to individuals
and families. The ministry may include hospital visitation, counseling, and
ministries of shared presence, listening, and support. To request a pastoral

care visit or to learn more, contact Jason at 601-798-2802.

Important Links: Episcopal News Service: www.episcopalnewsservice.org

Church Publishing: www.churchpublishing.org

Diocese of Mississippi: www.dioms.org

http://www.episcopalnewsservice.org
http://www.churchpublishing.org
http://www.dioms.org
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Scouts BSA Troop 5/Venture Crew 5

Troop 5 would like to extend a huge thank you
to those who have donated to the blessing box
in the past week. Currently, the box is in need of
canned soups, toothbrushes, pads, and mens
underwear (M-XXL). For more ideas, visit our
Amazon Wishlist to donate!

Please drop donations directly into the box,
contact a troop member for donation pickup, or
swing by the church on Mondays 5:30pm to
8:30pm or Sundays 9am to noon for donation
drop-off.

Troop 5 had a great time
camping at Fontainebleau
State Park on this
gorgeous, yet chilly
weekend!

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.amazon.com%2Fhz%2Fwishlist%2Fls%2FPXC2O5JMSKGA%3Fref_%3Dwl_share%26fbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3cZrgX4SqdynWwYISWY3FxoVxnQGYI_6_2OEYxALd-spA1HvWxc3MeR1g_aem_oISWVd8e0wl_LP1Wr2-qBQ&h=AT0Qxsx0yeUt0Wr6ORNup_xANttbdwzIiyFVnlb8Wg53k5xjZzKPE7CHAfyfZFudaZZ1L2oMwPcpe2UhBwmSKYQxOZ3UhinfuDE-k8wpWWwBoJYz3RBxqPjCWWMKLYXylvVha2Zb6D2yKIwv-wJOHg
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PCCC’s Y.E.P free after-school tutoring program is officially starting
back up for the fall! To enroll your child in lessons, call 601-590-8983,
or stop by the Ed. Building Mon-Thurs.


